
 

October 18th 2015 

After 11 years at the helm Peter Notman stood down from the Presidency and Club 

stalwart Ted Attenborough was elected unopposed at the Annual General Meeting 

of the PFNC held on the 15th October. 

It was a tremendous turnout of club members with the executive made up of Ted 

Attenborough as President, Darren Motton remains as Senior Vice President, Cole 

Attenborough comes in as Junior Vice President, Joe Green remains as Secretary 

and Peter and Keith Fort will again share the treasurers role. 

It was also great to see many young faces that will be joining the General 

Committee this year and they include: 

 Georgia Chiavaroli 

 Abbey McNally 

 Jameal Knetch 

 Nicole Vamplew 

 Eliza Attenborough 

 Tim Hancock 

 Sara Bunn 

 Reece Attenborough 

 Katelyn Miller and 

 Matt Cozzio. 

 

They will join current committee members Al Massaro, Peter van’tHof, John 

Lancaster and Tony Bodman.  It was also great to see local identities Merve Clink 

and Rod Parkinson volunteering to join the committee and our very own 

photographer Jeff Tull has also come on board. Lorraine Connell has also offered her 

services which will be greatly appreciated. 

On taking the chair Ted thanked Peter for his unprecedented contribution to the 

Club as an 11 year President and looked forward to Peter’s ongoing involvement in 

the Club. 

This is a great start to the 2016-year, having so many people wanting to be involved 

– so now it is a matter of keeping the ball rolling. 

Go Pies 

  



 


